ATTACHMENT 13

SUMMARY OF BICYCLE AND PEDESTRIAN ADVISORY BOARD ACTION

Subject:

Rusch Hollow – Special Use Permit Modification.

Meeting Date:

August 26, 2003

Recommendation:

The Bicycle and Pedestrian Advisory Board recommends that the Council

approve Resolution A, with the following stipulation:

> The proposed sidewalk along Rogers Road should be located in the public right of

way. (see comment for explanation)

Vote:

7 - 0.

Wayne Pein (Chair), Debby Freed, Kate Millard, Heidi Perry, Aye:

Nicholas Lurie, Alice Neebe.

Comments:

It is not clear if the proposed sidewalk along Rogers Road is to be located

in the public right of way or in the landscape buffer. For future

connectivity, the Board considers that the sidewalk should be in the right

of way unless there are good reasons to the contrary.

All parking spaces to be provided should be sufficiently sized and sited to

ensure that parking does not overhang the sidewalk.

Prepared by:

Wayne Pein, Chair, Bicycle and Pedestrian Advisory Board

(مورة) المرابعة المرابعة